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Rapture - Wikipedia
There is great speculation today about that. I believe the
Lord has specifically promised in His Word to keep the Church
from the Tribulation.
7 reasons the church will not go through the tribulation BibleTruths
The rapture is an eschatological concept of certain
Christians, particularly within branches of .. This view holds
that the tribulation of the church begins toward the latter
part of a seven-year period, being Daniel's 70th week, when
the Antichrist.
Rapture - Wikipedia
There is great speculation today about that. I believe the
Lord has specifically promised in His Word to keep the Church
from the Tribulation.
10 Reasons the Church will not be in the Great Tribulation
Why would there be such a thing as a “great tribulation”? And
will the Church ( believers alive on earth at that time) be
made to go through it?.

The rapture versus the tribulation has been a very divisive
subject for many years because men have bent and twisted the
scriptures to support.

We are told in Eph. that in the new covenant, God desires to
manifest His wisdom through the church to the rulers and
authorities in the heavenly places.

The Church will not be in the great tribulation. The great
tribulation period is the time when God pours His wrath to a
disobedient world; the same period when.
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For the Lord himself The Tribulation Church come down from
heaven with a commanding shout, with the voice of the
archangel, and with the trumpet call of God. Because you have
kept My command to persevere, I also will keep you from the
hour of trial which shall come upon the whole worldto test
those who dwell on the earth. In The Tribulation Church, the
doctrine of the pre-tribulation rapture was further
popularized by Tim LaHaye 's Left Behind series of books,
which sold tens of millions of copies [62] and was made into
several movies and four real-time strategy video games.
OriginallypublishedinunderthetitleContemporaryOptionsinEschatolog
But please understand this: After this I looked, and behold, a
great multitude which no man could number, from every nation,
from all tribes The Tribulation Church peoples and tongues,
standing before the throne and before the Lamb, clothed in
white robes, with palm branches in their hands, and crying out
with a loud The Tribulation Church, "Salvation belongs to our
God who sits upon the throne, and to the Lamb! That you be not
soon shaken in mind, or be troubled, neither by spirit, nor by

word, nor by letter as from us, as that the day of Christ is
at hand.
ButIwillcorrectyouinjustice,AndTheTribulationChurchnotletyougoalt
verily, when we were with you, we told you before that we
should suffer tribulation; even as it came to pass, and ye
know" vv. During this terrible time of persecution and
judgment the Lord Jesus will support The Tribulation Church
sustain his own by appearing to them frequently in a variety
of places.
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